
Attending the Second National Level meeting regarding Tentative Plan of action for the 

Celebration of 150
th

 Birth Anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi organized by Gandhi Smarak 

Nidhi along with National Gandhi Museum and Gandhi Peace Foundation     (25/09/2016) 

 

On September 25, 2016 the Second National Level meeting regarding Tentative Plan of action 

for the Celebration of 150
th

 Birth Anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi was organized by Gandhi 

Smarak Nidhi along with National Gandhi Museum and Gandhi Peace Foundation. The meeting 

was attended by different Gandhian institutions to discuss their tentative plan of action for the 

celebration of the 150
th

 Birth Anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi to be held in 2019. The Gandhi 

Smarak Sangrahalaya, Barrackpore was represented by Shri Narayan Basu, Chairman of the 

Managing Committee of Sangrahalaya and The Director-Secretary, Shri Pratik Ghosh.  

 


